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Y4 / Y5 CHET RESIDENTIAL - 23 – 25 MAY 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please find attached Medical Form for the upcoming CHET residential.  
Please complete and return this form straight away or bring it with you to the 
meeting. It is essential that this form is completed by all. 
 
A clothing list is also attached. 
 
Miss Haresnape will hold an information meeting for parents on 
 

FRIDAY 4th  MAY at 3:00 PM 
 
There will be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the 
trip. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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